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Public comment for 4-ZN-2022.
 
Caitlyn Gulsvig
Planning Specialist
Planning & Development Services
City of Scottsdale
Phone: 480-312-7678 | Email: CGulsvig@scottsdaleaz.gov
 

From: Jason Alexander <jason.alexander.az@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 10:20 PM
To: Planning Commission <Planningcommission@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Cc: City Council <CityCouncil@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Thoughtful Decisions, Not Rubber-Stamps
 
⚠External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

Hello Planning Commissioners,
I appreciate your effort and thoughtfulness.  Not all projects should be approved, but those that
check all the boxes of our rigorous evaluation should be. Thank you for making decisions based on
facts and data, and ignoring the ideological minority who want to shut everything down.  

I support the Scottsdale\Gold Dust Project DR_4_ZN_2022. Please be sure this is added to the
case file.

Jason Alexander
13 year resident, homeowner, small business owner, knowledge worker, father of 2 in SUSD
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John Ray
Did anyone expect anything else ?The developers own the Commissions, the Staff
and have access to zoning attorneys that never seem to lose.

@ BobPejman
The Rubber Stamp Comissionis really not a far fetched name.






